
https://mailchi.mp/ea6ece5972b2/wo6ytk6pqi-8901830?e=d97a9b7c23
https://www.rrspin.com/news/6202-hcs-school-nutrition-staff-receives-servsafe-certification.html
https://www.chowan.edu/2022/07/29/chowan-university-signs-partnership-agreements-with-local-school-leaders/?fbclid=IwAR0MLvCyolisUmqscsnA4yfPq16Lu1wJdoTEETDegUHoqrP1MZaY38hr3Vg
https://www.rrspin.com/news/6158-oaths-of-office-administered-to-county-school-board-members.html
https://youtu.be/ex2Jdu3w9Tk


Hello Team Halifax!  

It is an honor for me to write this letter of welcome as Halifax County
Schools begins the 2022-2023 school year. While the past two years
presented tremendous challenges for many, I truly believe the staff of
Halifax County Schools served our students better than any school system
across the state during this time. Our students understood that expectations
for them remained high throughout a worldwide pandemic. When our
world needed good news, the work and success of Halifax County Schools'
students and staff should have been a source of pride for our entire county. 

As we begin 2022-2023, our goal is to use what we have learned through
this pandemic, couple this with the many strengths already in place, and
make sure that our school district focuses on being better than at any time
before. This is what we call Alignment. We certainly have the people in
place to make this happen, and our students have a history of rising to meet
high expectations. Our goal should be for every component of our school
district to be the best it can be because, as you may have heard me say
many times before, I believe the students of this county deserve a five-star
life! 

We have been charting this course together for six years. I have shared on
many occasions that I want the best of everything possible for our students
and staff. I want Halifax to be a place where every student feels safe, knows
they are valued and will be held to high expectations. I want our schools to
be places where parents want their children to be, know their children are
safe and cared for, and know their children will be expected to grow
academically. I want this school district to be where employees know they
are valued, their work is appreciated, and people want to come to work. I
look forward to working with you to help us reach these goals and make
this school district a source of pride for our entire county!

In closing, no matter your role, let's work together to make 2022-2023
better for the students, staff, and entire Halifax County Schools community!
Let's continue to take things "slow and steady" as we align everything we
have put in place. I look forward to seeing you all during convocation.

#HalifaxRise #StriveForFive



The Halifax County Board of Education will convene in an open session
at 4:00 p.m. on August 1, 2022. Shortly thereafter, the board will go into a

closed session. At the conclusion of the closed session, the board will return
to the open session for the regular business meeting. Members of the public

will have access to view all public portions of the meeting at: 

ZOOM INFORMATION

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83290531810?
pwd=R1Jrcms4NTBjWjJPREtyZ0E5emRkUT09

Meeting ID: 832 9053 1810
Passcode: 792555
Tel: 301 715 8592

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83290531810?pwd=R1Jrcms4NTBjWjJPREtyZ0E5emRkUT09






NCBCE July Newsletter

The NC Clean Energy Youth
Apprenticeship program for
students, or CEYA, was
launched in 2021 through a
partnership with NCBCE, the
Office of the Governor, NC A&T
State University, the State
Energy Office, Halifax County
Schools, and Halifax...

Read more
mailchi.mp

HCS school nutrition staff
receives ServSafe
certification

The Halifax County Schools
School Nutrition Department
recently celebrated the
performance and achievement
of 21 staff members who
passed the 2022 ServSafe
exam last month. For the final
work week of the academic
year, Halifax County Schools...

Read more
www.rrspin.com

https://mailchi.mp/ea6ece5972b2/wo6ytk6pqi-8901830?e=d97a9b7c23
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Chowan University Signs
Partnership Agreements
with...

On Thursday, July 28, regional
school leaders gathered at
Chowan University to sign
partnership agreements with
Chowan University. These
agreements offer a framework
for sharing resources to
increase quality education and
allow greater access to...

Read more
www.chowan.edu

Oaths of office
administered to county
school board members

Two incumbents and one
challenger in the May 17
primary were administered
oaths of office for service on the
Halifax County Board of
Education. The incumbents
installed were Joyce Lashley
and Claude Cooper while the
challenger was Michael
Hawkins ...

Read more
www.rrspin.com

https://www.chowan.edu/2022/07/29/chowan-university-signs-partnership-agreements-with-local-school-leaders/?fbclid=IwAR0MLvCyolisUmqscsnA4yfPq16Lu1wJdoTEETDegUHoqrP1MZaY38hr3Vg
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Communications and Messaging 
 

Halifax County Schools will use effective, diverse, innovative methods of
communication to increase internal and external stakeholder awareness and

engagement in the educational process from the classroom to the
community.

 ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/HalifaxCountySchoolsNC
https://twitter.com/HalifaxRise?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.instagram.com/halifaxrise/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiBeydQPtKl1FvW_MJXpWBw


Darian Pressley, Public Information Officer


